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Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report No. PW-2022-10-69, prepared by John Yungblut, Director of 

Public Works. 

Background: 

Huron Landfill Fence 

The installation of a chain link fence along the north side of the Huron Landfill 

property was awarded to Royal Fence Inc. on May 16, 2022. 

Kinloss Landfill 

The Kinloss Landfill is open on Saturdays from 10am-2pm starting on the first 

Saturday in April until the last Saturday in October.  The site accepts scrap metal, 

recycling, tires and brush.  

Fall Leaf Collection 

In November, the Township offers a one day leaf collection service in the areas of 

Lucknow, Ripley and the Lakeshore. 

  



Discussion: 

Huron Landfill Fence 

Construction of the fence along the north side of the property is now substantially 

complete with a few finishing tasks to be completed.  

Kinloss Landfill 

The Kinloss Landfill will be closing for the season on Oct. 29th this year. 

Fall Leaf Collection 

This year’s events are scheduled for November 7th in Ripley and Lucknow and 

November 8th along the Lakeshore. 

Financial Impacts: 

The 2022 Capital Budget includes $150,000 for the construction of the fence at the 

Huron Landfill.   The fall leaf collection costs are included in the Operating Budget. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that is a good steward of our 

natural environment by using our resources wisely, and by being aware and taking 

responsibility. 
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John Yungblut, C.E.T., Director of Public Works 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


